
 

 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY 26, 2017—EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Address: 140 Walnut Street, Weirton, WV 26062     

Phone: 304-748-6710       Web site: stpaulcommunity.net 
Prayer Line:    304-748-4245   &  304-564-3114 

Pastor:  Rev. Larry W. Dorsch     E-mail: lwdorsch@comcast.net 

“Therefore, I tell you, do 

not worry about your life, 

what you will eat or drink, 

or about your body, what 

you will wear.” 



 

 

 

 

This week:  The Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Isaiah 49:14-15  1Corinthians 4:1-5 Matthew 6:24-34 

Background:  Today marks our final Gospel reading from the Sermon on the Mount, though 

not the end of the Sermon!  With the beginning of Lent this week we interrupt 

the Sermon to begin our preparation for Easter.  In this last selection of the 

sermon, however, Jesus challenges us to consider our trust in God’s care for 

us relative to our worrying.  Obviously we must give thought to having food 

and clothing for ourselves and our families, but how dominant is that thougt?  

How much do we trust that God will care for us because we are God’s 

children and part of God’s holy family? 

Next Week:  The First Sunday of Lent 

Genesis 2:7-9; 3:1-7 Romans 5:12-19 Matthew 4:1-11 

Adult Bible Study 
Bible Study is held on Tuesday at 6:30 pm in the parish  

office conference room.  

sT. PAUL GALA 

The Lights, Camera, Auction! Gala will be on March 4, 2017, at  Mountaineer Casino. 
Doors will open at 5:30pm.  Tickets are $50 each and include a choice of  prime rib or 
chicken florentine, entertainment provided by Legend, and a chance to win $1,000.  
Paul and Jeannie Duffy will be receiving the Family Traditions Award. Tickets can be         
purchased in the St. Paul School office. 

 

 

 

 

Our forty day period of renewal and purification leading up to the celebration of Christ’s Paschal Mystery at Easter 

begins this week with our observance of Ash Wednesday.   These days are to renew our commitment to the way of 

Jesus Christ.  What will enable us to do this?  The long experience of the Christian community has shown that           

various forms of fasting to open one’s heart and mind can be helpful.  Redoubled actions of Christian service such 

as visitation of the sick, assistance at food pantries, volunteering to assist children or the elderly, can prepare the 

soul for renewal.  Closer attention to prayer, scriptural reflection and spiritual reading can also bring a deep sense  

of recommitment to the Gospel.   Some definite commitment, however, is a critical part of making sure the forty 

days do not pass by and no renewal happens. 



LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR MARCH 4 & 5 

 
Ministers of 

Communion 
Lectors Altar 

Servers 

 

                   
Greeters 

Ushers 

Saturday 

March 4 

5 pm 

 

Sharon Higgins 

Mary Ann 
Petrelle 

Larry Perrone 

Debbie 
Coletti 
Pearce 

Thomas Sessi Irene Canala 

Florence 
Hirkala 

Frances Veltri 

Joseph Veltri 

Ron Panko 

John Porco 

Not Filled 

Not Filled 

Sunday  

March 5 

8:30 am 

 

Monica LeFever 

Miah LeFever 

Terri Nejus 

Katrina 
Mills 

Elena 
Mastrantoni 

Nicholas 
Serafine 

Judith Bartley 

Mark Marino 

Mikki Marino 

Betty Macre 

Thomas 
Beaumont 

Paul Duffy 

Patrick 
Gurrera 

Thomas 
Lorello 

Sunday 

March 5 

11 am 

Jerry DeFilippo 

George 
Brandenburg 

Victoria Perito 

Carla Gianni 
Young 

Peggy Rossi 

Patricia Valero 

Marlene 
Hamilton 

Megan 
Guida 

Laura Guida 

Joshua 
Kirkpatrick 

Jillian Perito 

Donna 
Bohach 

Joann Bugin 

Charles Bugin 

Edie Wilson 

Robert Baker 

Robert 
Chuma 

Ed Halsey 

Chuck 
Robinson 

Sunday 

March 5 
 

6:00 pm 

 

Lorraine Lovy 

Suzanne 
Tennant 

Not Filled 

Olivia 
Tennant 

David 
Connors 

James Sauer 

 Michael 
Cucarese 

A D 
Mastrantoni 

Michael 
Mastrantoni 

Mark White 

 

 

  

Table of Hope 

The Table of Hope is a collective effort of many individuals, churches, and social            
service  agencies.  It is located at 3301 West Street in Weirton in the First United             
Methodist Church.  They provide free meals with no income guidelines on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Fridays from 5 pm to 6 pm. They are accepting donations to help out 
in this effort. Gifts range from $10 to feed a child to $100 to feed a family of 8. If you           
are able to  contribute, please make your check  payable to the Table of Hope at 3301 
West Street, Weirton, WV 26062.  Our Parish is asked to volunteer at the Table of 
Hope on Friday, March 24th. Please sign the sheet in the back of the church if you    
wish to volunteer.   

                                                     BREADBASKET 

Every week we continue to offer non-perishable foods, soaps and 
paper products for those in our community who need a little extra to 
make ends meet.  In February we are asked to donate personal  
hygiene products such as toothpaste, toothbrushes, soaps,                
deodorant,  etc. In March we are asked to contribute toilet paper. 
We thank all who faithfully bring items for the Breadbasket.  

 

 The 40 Days for Life Campaign runs from March 1—April 9th. The mission on 40 
Days for Life is to unite the Body of Christ in the spiritual battle to end abortion,  
with prayer, fasting and peaceful vigil. Please join with parishioners of the Weirton 
Catholic Churches as we take a stand for life on March 6th from 9-11 am or March 
10th from 5-7 pm. Or you can attend when your schedule permits, daily from             
7 am –7 pm in front of Planned Parenthood, at 933 Liberty Avenue. Transportation 
is available. For More information, go to www.40daysforlife.com/Pittsburgh, or   
contact Shelia Cavalet at 304-723-0002. “Every child who, rather than bring born,  
is condemned unjustly to being aborted, bears the face of Jesus Christ, bears the 
face of the Lord, who even before he was born, and then just after birth,                  
experienced the world’s rejection.”                                                Pope Francis 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fmedia%2Fimage.php%3Fserial%3D85765949&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fbrowse-by-serial-number%2F85%2F76%2F59%2F&docid=oVoaDAutRKX1XM&tbnid=miDYMKSkh_NgRM%3A&vet=1&
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fmedia%2Fimage.php%3Fserial%3D85765949&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fbrowse-by-serial-number%2F85%2F76%2F59%2F&docid=oVoaDAutRKX1XM&tbnid=miDYMKSkh_NgRM%3A&vet=1&


PRAY FOR OUR SICK MEMBERS :  Golden Oaks -Theresa Petroski            
Country Club Manor - Frances Oliver Wyngate -Virginia Yoklic                 
Weirton Geriatrics - Inez Oliver, Elsie Saleh,    Dr. Ray Greco                                   
Carriage Inn-Angelina DeMarco Brightwood - Evelyn Georgetti 
Lifeline-Donald Mentzer & Margaret Cassiadoro 
Chris Dorich is at 71 Darlington Rd, Room 141, Beaver Falls, PA 15010 
 

 

Our sympathy to the family and friends of William Porter, who passed away last 
week. 
 

“Online Giving for 2017” 

We are now accepting online donations  
Visit our website at stpaulcommunity.net and click to give online.                                           

Follow the instructions to set up a  
recurring donation. This convenience can be used in place of the                  

monthly envelopes that are mailed to each family.    
 
 

Just a reminder that Family Faith Formation is held every Sunday at 9:40 am.  We are 
still looking for someone to take over our 6th-8th grade Family Faith Formation 
class.  Classes run through April 30, 2017.  These children are eager to learn about 
our faith and discuss topics.  We have a teacher's manual which can help guide you 
through planning the class each week.  This class is only 5 children so it is not a huge 
class to teach. If interested please contact Christy Valero at 740-284-0133 or via email 
at christyvalero@comcast.net .  We can discuss this more in detail and answer any 
questions you may have. 

 

St. Paul Cemetery added 40 new crematorials near the pond at St. Paul Cemetery.  
The price of $2000 includes, plate, opening and closing and urn.  The Cemetery staff 
would like all Christmas decorations removed from the graves by March 15th. This 
helps them to prepare for the spring clean-up of the cemetery.   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Our Annual Lenten Fish Fry will be held every Friday in Lent in the parish cafeteria from 
11 am to 6 pm.  Take out orders, eat in orders and delivery can be arranged by calling 
304-797-1182.  Sign up sheets are located in the back of the church for all wishing to 
volunteer to work the fish fry. We encourage our parishioners to support Sacred Heart 
Church all Wednesdays in Lent for their Lenten Dinners.   

 

Our Parish has planned a Communal Penance Service for Thursday, March 30th. at                
7 pm. We will have several priests on hand to hear confessions. Everyone is welcome. 

 

 

OUR PARISH THIS WEEK 
Saturday 
Feb. 25 

4:00 pm 
5:00 pm 

Confessions 
Sunday Eucharist: ɉ#ÏÒÎÅÌÉÕÓ Ȱ#ÏÒËÙȱ /ȭ"ÒÉÅÎɊ 

 

Sunday 
Feb. 26 

 
8th Sunday 
in Ordinary 
Time 

8:30 am 
 

 
9:40 am 
11:00 am 

 

6:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

Sunday Eucharist:  ɉ,ÉÖÉÎÇ Ǫ $ÅÃÅÁÓÅÄ -ÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÏÆ  
                                           4ÈÅ ,ÁÒÃÈ Ǫ 3ÔÕÒÍ &ÁÍÉÌÉÅÓɊ 
Faith Fundamentals                                          
Sunday Eucharist:  ɉ+ÅÎÎÅÔÈ $ÏÄÓÏÎɊ 
Sunday Eucharist:  ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
Alcoholics Anonymous in cafeteria 

 

Monday 
Feb. 27 

8:00 am 
6:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

Weekday Eucharist: ɉ3ÕÅ 'ÅÔÓÉÎÇÅÒɊ 
Never Alone Meeting in lower church 
Pastoral Council Meeting 

 

Tuesday 
Feb. 28 

8:00 am 
6:30 pm 

Weekday Eucharist  ɉ3ÕÓÉÅ 3ÚÙÍÁÎÅËɊ 
Weekly Word in conference room 

 

 
Ash 

Wednesday 
March 1 

 

8:00 am 
12:00 am 
7:00 pm 

 

Weekly Eucharist with ashes ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
Prayer Service with ashes 
Weekly Eucharist with ashes ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 

 

Thursday 
March 2 

   8:00 am 
   2:15 pm 
   3:30 pm      

Weekday Eucharist: ɉ-ÁÒÉÁ #ÌÅÍÅÎÔÏÎÉɊ 
SPS Children’s Choir Practice 
Public school choir practice 

 

Friday 
March 3 

8:00 am 
 
Weekday Eucharist:  ɉ$ÁÎ *ÏÎÅÓɊ 
 

 

Saturday 
March 4 

4:00 pm 
5:00 pm 
5:30 pm 

Confessions 
Sunday Eucharist: ɉ&ÒÁÎË Ǫ 3ÔÅÐÈÁÎÉÅ -ÁÓÌÏ×ÓËÉɊ 
St. Paul’s School Gala  at Mountaineer Casino 

 

Sunday 
March 5 

 
1st Sunday 
in Lent 

8:30 am 
9:40 am 
11:00 am 

 

6:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

Sunday Eucharist: ɉ)Î 4ÈÁÎËÓÇÉÖÉÎÇɊ  
Faith Fundamentals                                          
Sunday Eucharist:  ɉ*ÏÓÅÐÈ 4ÏÍÅÉɊ 
Sunday Eucharist:  ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
Alcoholics Anonymous in cafeteria 

 

Please consider giving a percentage of whatever remains in your estate 
to the parish   memorial endowment fund. Bequests for the parish 
should read “To the Most Rev. Michael  J. Bransfield, Bishop of Wheeling 
Charleston or his successors in office  for the exclusive use of St. Paul 
Parish (or school) in Weirton, WV Memorial Endowment Fund” 

 
Sunday Collection     
February 19, 2017 

Envelopes $ 5124.00 
    Offertory $ 391.00 
      

mailto:christyvalero@comcast.net
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcache4.asset-cache.net%2Fxc%2F88362877.jpg%3Fv%3D2%26c%3DIWSAsset%26k%3D2%26d%3Dr6pJxRZ1MYSxf4goOot2QsGnfvM_woA08wbwZ3RlQIIG-rrPVyxVjj2Ft4jE60Pt0&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thinkstockphotos.co.uk%2Fimage%
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhalloween-art.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fchristmas%2Fclipart%2FChristmas%2520Tree%2520Black%2520And%2520White%2520Clipart%252071715215407.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhalloween-art.com%2Fchristmas-tree-bl

